
MES CAIRO 24HR RUN 2024
Starting 8.15am Wednesday 6th March 2024

 Ending 8.15am Thursday 7th March 2024

LEADERSHIP THROUGH EDUCATION: CARE, CHALLENGE, INSPIRE  

Dear Parents,
 
The countdown is on for the MES Cairo’s
24 Hour Run and we are working really
hard behind the scenes to make sure it is a
most enjoyable and successful event.
Earlier this week we sent reminders out to
encourage all our students to purchase the
Hoodies and contribute to our very worthy
charity which is ‘I,The Egyptian’. Please can
we ask all our parents to buy a Hoodie for
your child so that they can wear them
proudly throughout the school day and
into the evening from 4.30pm 
onwards.

How you can
support?

We welcome our MES Cairo
community to join us on
the evening of Wednesday
6th March and to take part

in our annual fundraising event. Every
purchase you make from one of our
vendors, and every activity your child
participates will help us raise as much
money as we can, as the proceeds all go 
to our chosen charity.

We will have a large variety of activities
available for the students to take part in,
from Escape Rooms, to Maze Games,
football shooting, sack races and so much
more. We are very excited about how much
fun we will all have together.

What to expect
 at the event?

You will be able to purchase local
handmade crafts from the vendors, and
delicious foods throughout the evening and  
we really want you to come and join us.  
Together as a family we will be able to help    
     others who are less fortunate than us          
               and to really make a difference in      
                 the lives of Egypt’s children  
                without homes.

The following day in school, Thursday 7th
March, the Primary section students will be
dressing up for Book Week, and the
Secondary students can continue to wear
their Hoodies alongside the colours of black,
red and white to acknowledge the Arab
Republic of Egypt’s flag. The day will be one
of colour, kindness and love. This event is
one of the most important in our school
calendar and we warmly welcome 
you to join us and look forward 
to seeing you all there.


